Autumn Term 2 17/12/20

Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parent and Carer

The last newsletter of the year is usually a reflection of the calendar year ... and what a strange
year 2020 has been for our children and our school community!

In 2020, our children have been an integral part of a significant historical event and we will look
back and remember their positivity, their thoughtfulness, their kindness, their adaptability, their
resilience and their eagerness to come to school.

I would like to thank you for your overwhelming support and helping us to keep our children and
staff safe. Your positivity, cooperation and support has helped staff to continue to provide quality
education for our pupils whilst keeping them safe and having fun! Staff have missed the interaction
with parents and the festive activities of this term. However, we were determined that the children
should have more festive fun than ever. Hopefully, you have seen the very many videos and
photographs on social media, the website and MST and agree that staff have worked tirelessly to
ensure the children have had lots of Christmas fun!

I hope that all families in the Hart family are able to share a wonderful Christmas with their loved
ones and those who are not unable to do so are in our thoughts. I hope for a 2021 where we can
meet freely with our friends, family and those dear to us.

Merry Christmas
Mrs Hill

HART NEWS:

Mrs Sturrock is retiring today after working in the school for 13 years, including 2
periods of 6 and 7 years respectively.

We would like to thank her for all her hard work and commitment and we wish her a
very happy retirement.

Clubs:

From 11%" January, we are hoping to host some after school sports clubs in school.
Please note that should Mr Gibson have to isolate, the clubs will have to be cancelled at
short notice as we will not be able to staff them
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